COI' L.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

28th November, 1924,

ear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
he 27th instant respecting the Second Speeial Survey No. 1
pf your Steamer "JATERBUCK®, and to acquaint you that the
ase has received the consideration of the Committee at
heir meeting to=-day.

In reply I have the pleasure to say that, in the
ircumstances you mention, the Committee will not object to
the Special Survey being postponed for the present, subject
to this inspection and all necessary repairs being carried
out before the vessel is again placed in commission.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.

liessrs. The Sena Sugar Estates, Ltd.,

Horfolk louse,

Laurence Pountney muu i !Oydls Rengtel’

o/ Cannon Street, .. Ou 2. FOUﬂd N
oﬁ?o}‘a' 009053~ a’ug



